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On the 4th of November Romania Carp organized the Social Project “Cooking for homeless people”.
Together with CARP members and 57 guests we could prepare a warm meal and clothes for 200 homeless 
people of Bucharest.  
  Our purpose of initiating this social project was to bring people of Bucharest together to help those in 
need and educate society about the importance of working together as one family under God. 

The number of people who decided to get involved was overwhelming, everyone joyfully working 
together to cook, donate clothes and deliver packages to the homeless people. The kindness of the people 
who came could be tasted in the amazing food they prepared for the homeless people. 

Everything gathered for this project was given by people of Bucharest: teenagers, adults or seniors. 
The project initiated by Romania CARP appeared on the morning news in the national television channel, 

on the radio Trinitas channel and online on one website promoting good activities from the society. 
The deepness of the project was felt by the volunteers in the moments they met with homeless people and 

shared their hearts and their love. 
At the ending of the day we gathered to share about our experiences and our lessons and promised to keep 

doing good to the people who need it the most.  
“I love what I see here today, I saw beautiful young people who get involved. I want to take part in 

activities now and keep getting involved. Today's movement is very important because there are people who 
need help and it is impossible not to think and do something to be better. We do not have to condemn them, 
we should not judge them, but help them. "- Argentina, volunteer 

“We have been members of the CARP for some time and we are often involved in activities. We love to 
help, especially during this time of the year when the cold weather just settled, and a warm meal can really 
change the day of these people. We do it because they simply need and it's important to see that there is 
someone there, not to lose hope. Everybody can do a something and we can help them. And last year was an 
event, but unfortunately not so many people attended, but we were just CARP members. The change can 
also come from the fact that it was a public event and so much more involved "- Sofia, Member 

“"I'm here today to maintain the morale of the team and because I like to help, it seems to me that 
everything that's going on here is very nice. Cooking, packing, taking the food to the street people - are 



things some people ignore, not all of them do, and I feel ashamed when I see indifference around me. I said I 
should help and inspire others to do good "- Alexandru, member 
 

We are so grateful we could successfully organize this project with the help of Bucharest people and that 
together we made God and True Parents happy .  

 
 
Romania CARP Family. 

 
        
 

 

 

         



      

 



         

    

    


